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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

We have owned Dracaena for 40 years and during this time have not upgraded or altered the property
apart from installing UPVC windows many years ago.

We intend to try and reduce the heat loss from the building which is a Cornish unit construction and has
no wall insulation.

The house is permanently occupied by four adults and the bathroom/toilet facilities are currently
inadequate.

The conservatory is very old and needs replacing.

It is hoped that these improvements will considerably reduce the energy consumption levels and
enhance living standards.

Mary Barclay




